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10 February 2015 

 

Dear William, 

 

Petition Title – P04-568 Public Inquiry into ABMU Health Board 

 

Thank you for your letter regarding the petition on a public inquiry 

into the Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University Health Board and for 

bringing it to the attention of the Public Accounts Committee. 

 

As you are aware, the Public Accounts Committee are currently 

undertaking an inquiry into governance arrangements within the NHS 

in Wales. We considered you letter at our meeting on 27 January, and 

agree that we would take the petition into consideration as part of our 

inquiry. 

 

I would be happy to provide you with a copy of our report once it is 

available.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Darren Millar AM 

Chair 

 

 


